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   to   the   wonderful .   
 

The   first   part   of   our   3rd   grade   experience   has   seen   us   show   great   effort   in   our   learning.  
The   children   have   accomplished   so   much   academically.   They   did   not   give   up,   instead   they  
pushed   on   while   learning   new   concepts   like   long   division.   Although   related   topics   such   as  
decimals   and   fractions   were   demanding   and   could   be,   very   often,   frustrating!,    the   class  

showed   excellent   perseverance.    We   have   had   a   marvelous   school   year   and   we   will  
continue   to   have   fun   for   the   rest   of   the   year.  

 

 
We   won   the   manners   contest   (among   grades   1-5).    Our   class   has   received   positive  

comments   from   different   teachers,   being   calm   and   respectful   during   our  
  Special   classes.   They   have   shown   good   manners   in   our   class,   among   classmates   and   with  

children   from   other   grades.  
 

  I   personally   believe   that   our   class   will   continue   to   work   hard   and   do   their   best   in   the   new  

year…....or   at   least   I   will   make   sure   they   will…….  
 

 
Thank   you   for   your   support   since   the   beginning   of   this  
school   year.   It   reflects   in   your   child’s   success.  
 
Ratchanee  
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